
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

September 8, 2020 

 

 

Agenda Item: 6.3 

 

Subject: Contract amount correction with Rudolph & Sletten for the Library & Learning 

Connection Building Project at Chabot College 

 

Background:  On May 19, 2020, the Board of Trustees approved the proposed Award of Bid No. 

B19/20-14, Library & Learning Connection Building Project at Chabot College to Rudolph & 

Sletten of San Carlos, CA. The contract amount approved at the board meeting was incorrect. It 

has been requested to adjust the contract in the amount of $1,612.65 to reflect the new contract 

amount of $ 929,070. 

 

              Current Approved Amount  $ 927,457.35 

   Modification Amount      $     1,612.65         

   New Contract Amount  $ 929,070.00 

 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed change order to the 

existing contract with Rudolph & Sletten for the Library & Learning Connection Building 

Project at Chabot College in the amount not to exceed $1,612.65. It is further recommended that 

the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the agreement on behalf 

of the District.  

 

Funding Source: Measure A Bond Funds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Submitted:  Owen Letcher/Date Approved:  Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 
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